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Notes and 

Dr. Charles George Drake 
Dr. Charles George Drake was promoted within the Order of 

Canada to Companion of the Order of Canada. A neurosurgeon, he 
headed the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons and the 
American College of Surgeons. He had a major role in founding 
and developing the John P. Robarts Research Institute in London, 
Ontario. Dr. Drake was the 1986 recipient of the Frederic Newton 
Gisborne Starr Award, the highest award the Canadian Medical 
Association bestows to a member for achievement. 

Dr. Drake died in September, 1998. 

1998 Society Awards 
John Wong The K.G. McKenzie Prize for Clinical Neuro-

sciences Research 
Matthias Feldkamp The K.G. McKenzie 1st Prize for Basic Neu-

roscience Research 
Vivek Mehta K.G. McKenzie 2nd Prize for Basic Neuro-

science Research 
Zhong-Ping Chen The Francis McNaughton Memorial Prize 
Robert Chen The Herbert Jasper Prize 
Lynette Sadleir The President's Prize 

1998 Gagnants des prix 

John Wong Prix K.G. McKenzie pour la recherche en 
neurosciences clinique 

Matthias Feldkamp ler Prix K.G. McKenzie pour la recherche 
clinique de base 

Vivek Mehta 2ieme Prix K.G. McKenzie pour la recherche 
clinique de base 

Zhong-Ping Chen Prix comm6moratif Francis McNaughton 
Robert Chen Prix Herbert Jasper 
Lynette Sadleir Prix du President 

Canadian Society of Clinical Neurophysiologists (CSCN) will 
be accepting applications for the 1999 Canadian Electroencephalog­
raphy Examination which will be held in Edmonton, AB. The writ­
ten and oral exams will take place on Monday, June 14th, 1999, 
location to be determined. Deadline for receipt of application and 
fee of $500.00 is February 1, 1999. Send applications to Dr. 
Richard Desbiens, CSCN Examining Committee (EEG), c/o Cana­
dian Congress of Neurological Sciences, Suite 810, 906 - 12th 
Avenue SW, Calgary, Alberta, Canada T2R 1K7. For additional 
information, contact Dr. Richard Desbiens at Fax: (418) 649-5915 
or email: richard_desbiens@compuserve.com. 

Canadian Society of Clinical Neurophysiologists (CSCN) will 
be accepting applications for the 1999 Canadian Electromyography 
Examination which will be held in Edmonton, AB. The exam will 
take place on Saturday, June 19, 1999, location to be determined. 
Deadline for receipt of application and fee of $200.00 is February 1, 
1999. Send applications to Dr. Francois Grand'Maison, CSCN 
Examining Committee (EMG), c/o Canadian Congress of Neuro­
logical Sciences, Suite 810, 906 - 12th Avenue SW, Calgary, Alber­
ta, Canada T2R 1K7. For additional information, contact the CCNS 
Secretariat at Tel: (403) 229-9544 or Email at brains@ccns.org. 
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